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National Cowboy & Western Heritage Museum hosts 2nd annual HalloWest, a 

unique trick-or-treating experience in Prosperity Junction gallery 

Kids and family event offers Halloween festivities for a fun-filled night at The Cowboy 

(OKLAHOMA CITY, OK, October 2, 2024) – The National Cowboy & Western Heritage 

Museum invites kids and families to put on their best Western or Halloween get-up for a 

Halloween celebration on Thursday, October 24, 2024, from 5:30 – 8:00 p.m.  

Kids will enjoy a fun night of safe trick-or-treating in an unforgettable location: Prosperity 

Junction, The Cowboy’s life-size, turn-of-the-century cattle town that will transport the whole 

family back to the old West. Other imaginative, hands-on activities include outdoor fun in the 

Town Square with fast-draw target practice and Western dancing, plus face painting, fall-themed 

crafts and more! Candy alternatives will also be available.  

Children 12 and under receive free admission. General admission tickets are $20 with advance 

purchase and $25 at the door. Members pay $15 with advance purchase and $20 at the door. For 

more information, visit the website at https://nationalcowboymuseum.org/hallowest. 

         ### 

About the National Cowboy & Western Heritage Museum 

The National Cowboy & Western Heritage Museum in Oklahoma City is America’s premier 

institution of Western history, art and culture. Founded in 1955, the Museum collects, preserves 

and exhibits an internationally renowned collection of Western art and artifacts while sponsoring 

dynamic educational programs to stimulate interest in the enduring legacy of the American West. 

For more information, visit nationalcowboymuseum.org. 
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